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From: Scott Hershberger
To: Plan Commission Comments
Subject: 87841 and 87657 public comment
Date: Thursday, May 8, 2025 8:37:05 PM

You don't often get email from scotthersh42@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Dear Plan Commission Members:

I support items 87841 and 87657 for the construction of the Frautschi Center at the Lakeshore
Nature Preserve. I am a resident of Eagle Heights and visit the Preserve multiple times each
week. The new building will be a home for outreach events, will make land stewardship easier
for Preserve staff by providing a central location for equipment, and will bring more people to
the Preserve. This building, especially because of how sustainable it will be, demonstrates that
our community values connecting people with nature, and I look forward to it opening.

Best wishes,
Scott Hershberger

mailto:scotthersh42@gmail.com
mailto:pccomments@cityofmadison.com
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification

